SUBJECT: <<Parish>> needs your support in the COVID-19 Pandemic 

Dear <<Parishioner Name>>,

Thank you for your support of <<Parish>> this year as we have navigated how to best continue our ministry during the Coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic. 

The arrival of autumn typically signifies a change in seasons, children going back to school, and the arrival of our many fall programs that enrich our church family. This fall is different. Many children are attending school fully or partially remote and most in-person gatherings have strict guidelines. 

As we learn how to adapt to our current reality, <<Parish>> would like your help to allow us to continue our ministry. Please consider joining many of your fellow parishioners at <<Parish>> by making your generous gifts through ParishSOFT Giving at <<PARISHSOFT GIVING LINK HERE>> so we can continue to minister during the COVID-19 outbreak.  

ParishSOFT Giving is a convenient and secure electronic giving (eGiving) program, and it provides <<Parish>> with reliable donations during these unstable times. I hope that if you are able, you’ll take a minute to enroll now at <<ENROLLMENT LINK>>. 

Thank you so much for considering supporting our parish electronically, and may God bless you and keep you and your loved ones safe and healthy during this glorious autumn season.

In His Name,
<<Pastor>>
Pastor
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